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                    ADVERTISEMENT OF CHIEF EXERCUTIVE OFFICER POSITION
Solomon Island Submarine Cable Company (SISCC) is a newly established company to undertake the Submarine Cable project in Solomon Islands, formerly undertaken by the Solomons Oceanic Cable Company (SOCC). The directions of the submarine cable project have been changed. The Solomon Islands Government (SIG) has decided new policy, structure and arrangements for the project. SICSCC is now own by Investment Corporation of Solomon Islands (ICSI) with 51 % Share, and Solomon Islands National Provident Fund (SINPF) with 49 % share. Successful development of a submarine cable network in Solomon Islands is to provide cheap and highly quality communications services. This is a key component of the Government’s plan to improve infrastructure provision in the country.  
Following the change of direction/policy of the Submarine Cable project, the interim SISCC Board is seeking applications from suitable qualified and experience persons to fill the position of the Chief Executive officer (CEO). The successful applicant is expected to take up the vacant CEO position by (1st December) 2016.
Applicants to the position are expected to have the appropriate qualifications in business, project management, finance, economics, telecommunications, and engineering or in any related disciplines, preferably with advanced degrees. They must have strong and sound demonstrated relevant experience in responsible management positions, including management roles on large telecommunication or IT projects, and has at least 5 years executive experience in the submarine network cable business.
Applicants are expected to provide strong leadership for a dynamic organisation, with the ability to manage a multi-racial/multi-ethnic workforce and leadership qualities that enable SISCC to succeed in a competitive environment.
The CEO will be accountable to the Board of Directors for his or her delegated authority.
The CEO is expected to provide support to the Board to implement the new direction of the Submarine Cable project that was authorised by government in early June 2016.
The position has a 2 year initial contract, with extension depending on the performance. The benefits and conditions are excellent, which will be negotiated with the successful applicant.
All applications should be accompanied by detailed curriculum vitae outlining full personal details, professional referees, and information on qualifications and experience relevant to the position.
All applications will be treated in strictly confidential and should be marked and address as following 
                             ‘’Confidential’’ 
The Chairman                       
Solomon Island Submarine Cable Company Limited
C/-Ministry of Finance
Po Box 26
Honiara, Solomon Islands 




Applications close 7th October 2016 at the close of Business. For further detailed of the Job description and selection criteria for the position please contact Mckinnie P Dentana at 7496971 or 23122. You can also download these through Ministry of Finance and Treasury website: www.mof.gov.sb.

